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2018 /2019 Chapel Program for LeadaChild

Thank you for considering LeadaChild in your chapel plans and offerings for the 2018/19 school year.
Our first year of this chapel initiative connected with 26 schools and two LCMS districts. It’s a blessing
and a great opportunity to teach about - and involve your students in — supporting international

Lutheran education. The mission of LeadaChild is to Share the love of Jesus with children
around the world through Christian education.

As educators, we have experienced firsthand the opportunities that Lutheran teachers and leaders have
to fill the hearts and minds of children with the Good News of Christ... through Bible lessons, chapels,
songs, and daily Christian fellowship and good teaching within our school communities. These offerings
play a part in extending these blessings to children attending international Lutheran schools, afterschool
programs, and outreach ministries, primarily in third world countries.

If you plan to participate, we will send you a coin tube for each

one of your students to use for their offering collection. Also as 'Y, <o O e (O
WITH CHILDREN AROUND THE WORLD

a thank you, the ladies of the Santiago Zamora Lutheran
ministry outside of Antigua, Guatemala are creating a special

handmade wall hanging for each school that participates,

displaying our theme for 2018/19: “Good News has a Name!”

This August, on our website ( www.leadachild.org) you will find our chapel resources that you can use

for one, two, or more chapels leading up to your offering collection. There will also be resources that
classroom teachers can use to connect your students with our ministries. Additionally, | am available to
lead a limited number of chapel services during the year - especially if | can group several together
during a week’s time in a certain location.

If you would like your school to participate, just send me an email with your mailing address to
confirm your participation, along with an approximate number of coin tubes you will need, and the
expected month you plan to hold your LeadaChild chapel(s) so that we can get the coin tubes out to
you in a timely manner.

May God bless your efforts to share the Gospel at your school... pray for us as we advance the Good
News around the world through the gift of Lutheran education!

Blessings,

Dr. Pl

Dr. Philip Frusti

Executive Director
executivedirector@leadachild.org
979-702-0925



